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Welcome to the First NCC Alumni Newsletter 

Dear Alumnus,

On behalf of NCC, I welcome you to our newly formed Alumni Network and our 
first NCC Alumni Network Newsletter! These newsletters will be a way for us to 
share alumni success stories, events happening on campus, alumni events, new 
and updated program offerings, Alumni Network and advisory board meetings 
and more!

The college recognizes the importance of keeping alumni connected to Nashua 
Community College. The NCC alumni network will strive to provide opportunities 
for lifelong learning, strengthen ties to our community, establish engagement 
opportunities, reinforce and grow relationships, contribute to our institution, and 
highlight success stories of our Alumni.

As alumni, you help serve an important role 
in shaping the future of Nashua Community 
College and we hope you will continue to stay 
involved and updated as we move forward 
with the alumni network. In this edition of the 
newsletter, you will stay updated on recent NCC 
happenings, including Graduation, our 100% 
percent online Data Analytics program offering, 
Electing officers to the alumni advisory board, 
and more!

If you want to get more involved with the NCC 
Alumni Network or Alumni Advisory Board, 
please reach out to me anytime at MMurphy@
ccsnh.edu or by phone at 603-931-98our 1e 
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Monday, May 17 - Friday, May 21

CAMPUS SAFETY
Ext. 1668,  603.921.1089
Emergency, call 911 
For immediate needs please   
call Campus Safety Officers   
on their cell phones:

Days:
8 AM - 4 PM
Shelby Hall        603.931.0457
Assistant Director

7:30 AM - 12:30 PM
Ojuku Kangar     603.724.9658

11 AM - 4 PM
Steve Desilets      603.921.1089
    

Evenings:
4:30 - 9:30 PM
Kyle Metcalf      603.897.9988
Director

5 - 10 PM 
Jason Londono   603.406.4521

Saturdays:
8 AM - 4 PM 
Nathan McHale   603.921.1089

IN THIS EDITION

Events: 

6 & 12-week Summer Term, May 24
2nd 6-week Summer Term, July 6  

• 2021 Nursing Pinning and Commencement Recap
• Student Spotlight - Marketing Grad, and Coding Grad
• Meet NCC's new Enrollment Specialist 
• CCSNH News - Chancellor interviews scheduled
• NCC Team: finalist in 2021 Community College Innovation Challenge
• Retirement update
• Community News: Gate City Bike Coop
• NCC COVID Task Force Info
• Upcoming Events - Summer 2021 term dates & schedule



 >>Commencement 2021

Left: President Jordan 
presenting the 
President’s Award for 
Academic Excellence 
to Business Accounting 
grad Jessica Sennott at 
the 10 AM ceremony.  

Computer Networking 
graduate Jessica Elkins 
(right) received the 
President’s Award for 
Academic Excellence at 
the 1 PM ceremony.

Celebrating the 50th Commencement Ceremony for NCC, the Class of 2021 comprised 245 
associate degree & certificate graduates, with more than 150 attending in person Friday, May 14.

“I could not find it more fitting that this class be the 50th graduating class of NCC as you reflect the 
values we embrace: courage, resilience, excellence and hope. As a class, you brought much purpose 
and humility into our lives during the most challenging time in our 50-year history,” said President 
Lucille Jordan in her commencement address. 
“We as an institution hold a deeper understanding 
of the resilience of our students, and the day-to-
day struggles to keep up during such a time of 
challenges. You have been an inspiration to all. You 
rose up.”

Criminal Justice graduate and SET
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 >>Commencement 2021

Top photo - the 10 AM Commencement Procession. Bottom row, left to right: Psych Grad 
Rachel Caliguiri waits in the lineup; Senate President & Criminal Justice grad Dharma Paradis 
speaking at the 10 AM ceremony; Nursing grad Tamara Amador speaking at the 1 PM event. 
See complete photo album online at: http://ow.ly/imju50EN6vZ, photos by Barry Meehan

A limited number of family and friends attended in person, with many watching a live stream 
broadcast from home. 

See the story in The Telegraph online. 



	

Community Events

Community Food DriveThe NCC Alumni Network will be teaming up with the United Way 

for a food drive outside the Hannaford in Hudson on July 17 from 

9am-2pm!

Sign up here to participate. We need at least 2 more volunteers to 

help out that day.Thank you in advance and please email Mackenzie with any 

questions at MMurphy@ccsnh.edu

NH Gives: Support Student Scholarships at Nashua Community CollegeNCC is participating in NH Gives, which is a 24-hour online fundraising campaign June 

8th-9th. All funds raised will support student scholarships. 

An NCC Alumni anonymous donor has also agreed to match donations up to $1,000. 

In addition, there will be a $10,000 matching gift from one of The Foundation for NH 

Community College’s anonymous donors! You will be receiving emails from me to 

remind you of this 24-hour campaign. 

However, if you do not want to wait until NH Gives to donate, you can do that nowYour support will make an impact and a difference in the lives of our students. 

Thank you!

https://doodle.com/poll/2v3ztengbx4rv5ei
mailto:MMurphy%40ccsnh.edu?subject=
https://www.nhgives.org/p2p/206955/mackenzie-murphy


At the next Alumni Network meeting 7 PM Wednesday, June 16, we will be 
nominating individuals for officer positions and a survey will be sent out to vote 
on your next Alumni Advisory Board Officers.
Want to run for a position? See the position descriptions and the explanation of the Alumni 
Advisory Board below. 

What is the Alumni Advisory Board?
Purpose - The Advisory Board exists to further the mission and vision of the Alumni Network and serve 



A l u m n i  N e t w o r k  N e w s

mailto:mmurphy%40ccsnh.edu?subject=






/workforce-development/microelectronics-boot-camp


Thank you for reading our June Newsletter! Stay tuned for more news from NCC!

Tune in to campus news - follow NCC on >> 

�Nashua Community College provides quality, academically rigorous, higher-education 

programs, focused on the diverse needs of the student and the community� 
- NCC Mission Statement

Get Involved! We’re here for you

Alumni Coordinator Mackenzie Murphy

Mackenzie Murphy, CTE Continuing Education Coordinator and Director 
of Alumni Services is a 2017 graduate of NCC. 

Mackenzie received her Associate Degree in Teacher Education, transferred 
to Granite State College to earn Dual Bachelor’s Degrees in Business 
Management and Psychology and is currently pursuing her Master’s Degree 
in Higher Education Administration. 

Mackenzie looks forward to continuing to expand the Alumni Network!

CONTACT
603-931-9896
MMurphy@ccsnh.edu 
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